
Dear Ms Hawkeswood, 
 
Thank you for referring this application to the EPA.  
 
The EPA does not object to the proposed change in final landform. 
 
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Duncan McGregor  

Senior Operations Officer – Armidale Region  
North Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority  
Phone: +61 2 6773 7000  Fax: +61 2 6772 2336  

duncan.mcgregor@epa.nsw.gov.au  www.epa.nsw.gov.au   @EPA_NSW 

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555  
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